25th September, 1961.

RBT/EW

J. @ili, Esq., 14 Fyfield Road, Oxford.

Dear Joan,

Thanks for coming to the Conference.

I must say I enjoyed it very much indeed.

This is just a line to remind you that you offered to approach Trueta over possible accommodation in his college (Worcester?) over 14-16th September, 1962. I have written to Wilson, and if there are no difficulties I shall go ahead and seek firm accommodation. In the meantime, however, I should like to know if there was a possibility of Trueta helping us.

Yours,